
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 April 2005 

7. BISHOPDALE MALL – “DISABLED PERSONS” PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board was asked to approve the conversion of two existing parking spaces at the Bishopdale Mall 

outside the library, to “operation mobility” parking spaces.   
 
 The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be restricted to those vehicles displaying a current 

operation mobility card only, within the southern car parking area of the Bishopdale Mall, immediately 
adjacent to the library, from a point 120 metres in a westerly direction from the kerb line of Farrington 
Avenue and extending 5.6 metres in a westerly direction, 

 
 


